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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 604/2020 

Date: 8th September 2020 

Technical Call – Cruise Liners ‘Volendam’ and ‘Westerdam’ 
  
The Cruise Liners “Volendam” and “Westerdam” are planning to carry out a technical call at 
Gibraltar on the 8th and 9th September 2020 respectively. 
  
In line with HM Government of Gibraltar’s decision to suspend cruise liner visits to Gibraltar during 
the current COVID crisis, it must be pointed out that these are not  cruise calls, the vessels do not 
have any passengers on board, and they will be berthing exclusively to take on bunkers, stores, 
discharge garbage, undertake waste disposal. No crew members will be allowed to disembark from 
the vessels, and no attendance on board the vessels from shore based staff will be permitted during 
their short stay in Gibraltar. 
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